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UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, RIVERSIDE 
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Riverside CA, 92521 

 

TO: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair 
 Riverside Division 
 

FR: Kurt Schwabe, Chair  
 Executive Committee, School of Public Policy 

RE: Re: [Campus Review] Proposed Policy: Consensual Intimate (Sexual or 
Romantic) Relationships in the Workplace 

Date: February 16, 2018 

The Executive Committee of the School of Public Policy is supportive of campus efforts 
to clarify its policy on consensual relationships to avoid future conflicts of interest that 
arise when a power differential exists between individuals involved in a relationship.   

Only suggestion is a minor edit on page 2, first sentence of second paragraph in Section 
III (Policy) that suggests striking the phrase "be taken". 
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